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For the attention of the Quality Manager.  
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
 
To all suppliers of the Rolls-Royce Aerospace Supply Chain (Civil & Defence product). 
 
Introduction: 
 
Update to the roll-out of the electronic Definition Alteration Request (e-DAR) solution, and with 
reference to NTS’ 424, 426, and 430.  
 
Message from Mike Whitehead, Engineering & Technology Director Civil Aerospace and 
Warren Taylor, Interim Procurement Director Civil Aerospace: 
 
We are writing to notify you that we are temporarily postponing the launch of our new electronic Definition 
Alteration Request (e-DAR) system whilst we confirm a final licence with the United States Department of 
Defense.  
 
We are extremely disappointed by this news and apologise for the fact that, on this occasion, we have not 
delivered as planned. We are working hard to gain the final approval and will keep you up to date with 
progress, but in the meantime, please continue to submit DARs via the current process. We’ll update you 
on envisaged timescales at the next Global Supplier WebEx in August. 
 
We are fully committed to our promise to simplify our processes, whilst harnessing digital technology, and 
working closely with you to deliver the benefits it brings. The reason for this pause on the e-DAR system is 
to gain formal confirmation that the system is fully compliant with the regional and Regulatory requirements. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Rolls-Royce Manufacturing Engineer - Purchase.  
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